
Christian Voice E-Alert – 3rd December 2012 

This Christian Voice E-Alert contains no images which can conceal tracking devices 
to identify you and monitor your online activity. 

‘Mega mosque’ recommended for refusal 

A planning application for a massive 'mega mosque' in West Ham has been recommended for refusal. 

Newham planning officers will ask local councillors to refuse the application in a meeting to be held on 
Wednesday 5th December 2012 reports the London Evening Standard. 

Christian Voice members have been meeting for prayer at the site of the proposed development on the first 
Saturday morning of every month since January 2007.  All are invited to their meeting this morning at 10.30am. 

Read the whole story: http://www.christianvoice.org.uk/index.php/2012dec01westham/  

Isa 42:8 I am the LORD: that is my name: and my glory will I not give to another, neither my praise 
to graven images. 

Yours in the mighty name of Jesus. 

Stephen Green,  

National Director, Christian Voice. 
  
PLEASE FORWARD this email to your Christian friends in the following manner: Click 'Cc', highlight your Christian 
contacts, click 'Bcc', click 'OK' - NEVER send using 'To' or 'Cc' - only put yourself in the 'To' box.)  

* Please note that all Christian Voice email addresses are covered by Spam Arrest.  Email addresses already 
known to this office should come through without challenge, but otherwise cases you will simply have to type a 
word into a box.  It's easy, and you only have to do it once.  

We are anti-spam.  We believe we are giving you valuable information to help direct your prayer and action, but 
if you wish to unsub, just email info@christianvoice.org.uk with the word ‘unsub’.  If you can give us a reason it 
will help us for the future. 

We are also pro-privacy.  Pictures in an email can conceal monitoring devices to tell senders that you opened 
their email and which links you clicked.  There is no invasion of privacy of that or any kind with any Christian 
Voice email. 

Land Address for Stephen Green and the Christian Voice office: 
Wernlwyd, Pen-y-bont, CARMARTHEN, SA33 6QN, United Kingdom 
01994 484544 / 07931 490050 
http://www.christianvoice.org.uk/ 
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